
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

IRVINE RANCH WATER DISTRICT 

 

PUBLIC HEARING ON ESTABLISHING REVISED RULES AND REGULATIONS OF THE 

IRVINE RANCH WATER DISTRICT FOR WATER, SEWER, RECYLED WATER, AND 

NATURAL TREATMENT SYSTEM SERVICE 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the IRVINE RANCH WATER DISTICT (IRWD) will hold 

a public hearing on establishing revised Rules and Regulations of the Irvine Ranch Water District 

for Water, Sewer, Recycled Water, and Natural Treatment System Service (“Rules and 

Regulations”) in accordance with Water Code Section 35423.  The purpose of the hearing will be 

to solicit public comment prior to the adoption of the revised Rules and Regulations. 

 

Copies of the Revised Rules and Regulations are available for public inspection at the 

office of the District Secretary Irvine Ranch Water District, 15600 Sand Canyon Avenue, Irvine, 

CA and on the IRWD Web site located at www.irwd.com.  Go to the drop down menu “Doing 

Business”, then to “Engineering”, then scroll down to “Rules and Regulations- Proposed”.  

Additional information on the revisions to said Rules and Regulations and/or public hearing may 

be obtained by contacting Leslie Bonkowski, District Secretary at 949/453-5312. 

 

The Board of Directors of IRWD will hold the hearing on Monday evening, November 25, 

2019 at 5:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as is reasonably practicable, in the Board Room of the 

offices of IRWD located at 15600 Sand Canyon Avenue, Irvine. 

 

Dated:  November 10, 2019 

 

 

Leslie Bonkowski, District Secretary, 

IRVINE RANCH WATER DISTRICT 

And the Board of Directors thereof 

http://www.irwd.com/

